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Communication Between Medical Professionals and 
People with Disabilities 
The ECAAC is conducting a voluntary survey of local doctors that we hope 
will benefit doctor-patient communication. It has come to our attention that 
not only those suffering from a disability have problems expressing their 
reason for visit, but perhaps patients in general. 

1) Do you feel a written explanation of visit also accompany patient in 
consultation or perhaps another form email etc. to be beneficial? We 
invite you to express any other idea or method which would help the 
doctor and the patient. All replies will be held in confidence, and only 
doctor’s initials need to be attached if so desired.  

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

ECAAC 
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